Office of the City Attorney

Robert K. Weber City Attorney



Scott R. Letteney Deputy City Attorney

Nicole F. Loop Assistant City Attorney

Stacey Salvo Paralegal

June 12, 2007

HONORABLE GARY BECKER and MEMBERS OF THE COMMON COUNCIL

Re: Claim against the City of Racine

City Attorney File # 2007-224

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

Ms. Barbara Thompson, 1737 Howe St, claims reimbursement for injuries and damages arising from an auto accident on June 14, 2005, on 8th Street involving a DPW vehicle exiting the driveway of 830 South Marquette Street.

After review of the record and based on the information available to me, it is my recommendation that the claim be settled in the amount of \$17,000.00.

Sincerely

Thank you.

/ss

Scour Letteney
Deputy City Attorney